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Traffic and Pedestrian Signal Policy Update 
 

On October 26, 2023 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council approve the proposed Traffic and Pedestrian Signal Policy update as 

outlined in Appendix A for use on Regional roads. 

2. Council delegate authority to the Commissioner of Public Works to approve signal 

installations in accordance with the Traffic and Pedestrian Signal Policy. 

3. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the local municipalities. 
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